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Expression of Interest  
 Presentation of Student Awards 2020 

 Wednesday 9 December 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am delighted to inform you that, at this stage, we can proceed with an event to celebrate 
student achievement, with all students receiving an award regardless of parent/carer 
attendance at this event. This year, the way we present student awards will be different due 
to our emphasis on ensuring the safety of all. I ask you to complete and return this expression 
of interest attached to indicate if you are able to attend this celebration and to assist the school 
with the necessary preparations. 
 
To comply with current restrictions, awards will be presented at a range of times throughout 
the day on Wednesday 9 December. The presentation of awards will be staggered to 
accommodate the need for social distancing and cleaning between sessions and each time 
slot will have a strict starting and finishing time. After each session parents/carers will be 
required to leave the school site promptly. 
 
Small family groups can be accommodated and will be seated together, however, we require 
the full name, mobile phone number and email of each person attending no later than Thursday 
2 December. All visitors will need to sign in on the day and remain in their allocated seat until 
the conclusion of the session. 
 
If you would like to attend, please complete and detach the expression of interest attached 
and return it to the school no later than Wednesday 2 December. Due to current 
circumstances, late notifications cannot be considered. Session times will be confirmed on 
Monday 7 December, via a note in your child’s bag. Please then reconfirm your attendance. If 
you cannot attend, please complete section 2 and return the RSVP attached.  
 
At this stage, a tentative schedule, subject to change is as follows: 

 
 
 
Jenny Zagas 
PRINCIPAL 
12/11/20 

Class Session Time  Class Session Time  Class Session Time 

S4 
S3 
P7/S2 

9.30 – 10.30am 
P1 
P2 
P3 

11.15 –12.15pm 
P4 
P5 
P6/S1 

1.00 – 2.00pm 
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Your Childs Class is: 



 
 
 
13/11/20 

 
 
 

      Expression of Interest RSVP 
 Presentation of Student Awards 2020 

 Wednesday 9 December 
 

Please complete either Section 1 or Section 2, as applicable and return to school no 
later than 2 December 2020. Please note that we cannot accept RSVPS after this date. 
 

 
Section 1 – Yes, Attending 

 
Student Name………………………………………………………Student Class……………….. 

Parent/Carer Name……………………………………………………………………………..……. 

 
Yes, I / We can attend. Listed below are the details of all family members attending including 
myself. We understand and agree to abide by the conditions of this event. 
 
 

First Name Last Name Phone Number 
 

Email 
 

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

Section 2  – No, Not Attending 
 

Student Name………………………………………………………Student Class……………….. 

Parent/Carer Name……………………………………………………………………………..……. 

 

No, I / We cannot attend the presentation awards on Wednesday 9 December. 
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